






Management Agreement  

Chiefs Report 

February 2021 

 

• Signed Build permit for Residence on Carnie Rd.  01/27 

• Preformed on-site Hood Fire Suppression Inspection on Food Trailer at the 

Cougar Bay Lodge  01/28 

• Conducted on-site road inspection for Residence on Eagle Ridge Rd.  01/29 

• Interested personnel were offered 2nd. COVID Vaccine the week of  02/01 

• Met with Tom Tausher, 50/50 Excavation on-site regarding drainage concerns 

02/01 

• Attended Special Commissioners meeting  02/02 

• Attended Long Range Planning meeting  02/10 

• Preformed on-site Residential Sprinkler System Inspection for Residence in 

Swede Bay  02/11  Failed 

• Assisted with frozen water pipes at Station and Crew Building  02/12  

• Ordered and Delivered Vehicle supplies to Station  02/17 

• Performed 2nd. On-site Residential Sprinkler System Inspection for Residence in 

Swede Bay  02/18  Passed  

• Met Tom Tausher, 50/50 Excavation on-site during site grading  02/23 

• Signed several  C/O’s 

 

 

 

Next Month 
• Continue Annual service on the Fleet.  
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February Monthly Report 
 

1. Responses: 

a. We are at 35 calls for the year.  

 

2. Operations: 

a. Personnel: FF Clark has received a conditional job offer from KCFR.  He is 

finishing up some medical appointments, when he receives clearance, he will 

get his final appointment.  

i. I have done chiefs interviews with two applicants and will make a final 

decision Monday next week. 

ii. I would like to start new employee on or near March 1 to get them 

onboarded and checked off to operate independently before FF Clark 

leaves. 

iii. I also believe I found a suitable live in and am awaiting word back if 

they want the position. 

b. Isolation Protocols:   We are under the Kootenai County Isolation and PPE 

protocols.  However, we anticipate beginning reopening around April 

depending on what COVID numbers do.   

c. COVID Shots:  All those who wanted vaccinations have had both rounds of the 

shot. 

 

 

3. Training: 

i. We are allowing small group training of no more than 5 personnel.  

When we reopen we will readdress how and where training will take 

place. 

ii. Rescue 1 program has been programmed and I will be sending out 1st 

round of lessons ASAP. 

 

 

 

 



 

4. Projects: 

a. Residence:   

i. Crews were here to fix all the settling issue and from what I see they 

did a good job.  However, they did run out of paint and will return to 

finish painting a small area in the living roo 

 

 

5. Budget: 

a. Operating Budget:  

i. Operationally we are on target and on budget.   

 


